
TO:                District Board and Staff


FROM:          Larry Olson, DSO-AV


SUBJECT:    Monthly AuxAir Report for December 2018.


AuxAir had minimal operational activity during the month of December.  This was due to 
budget limitations, weather, and the partial government shutdown.  


Based on the latest information from national we are scheduling our next Squadron Dinner/
Meeting for Tuesday, 29 January 2019, at the Holiday Inn, Dublin.  This dinner is open to 
auxiliarists, however, no regular Coast Guard personnel will attend due to the shutdown.  Any 
auxiliarist wishing to attend must RSVP with Ron Darcey at 510-538-4018.  Trops or other 
approved uniform required; social hour at 1700 and dinner at 1800.  


We are planning on having our spring Aviation Safety Workshop in late March or early April, 
however, we have not been able to schedule or reserve a room so far due to the shutdown.  


Respectfully submitted,

Larry Olson

DSO-AV



